
KS1 Spring 1 

Great and Ghastly Events 

During story time, we will be exploring 

and retelling well known    

traditional tales. We will use 

text maps to imitate them.  

In ART, we will be learning about      

portrait artists, including Andy     

Warhol. We will learn about the pop art 

movement and create pictures using this 

style. 

In Physical Education, we will be       

focusing on gymnastics. This includes 

jumping, rolling, balancing and     

travelling. We will also be focusing on  

invasion. Within this, we will learn the 

essentials for defending and attacking. 

This term in Science, we are learning 

about light. We will learn about how it 

travels and how we need it to be able to 

see. We will also learn about plants and 

bulbs. We will set up experiments to find 

out what conditions plants need to grow. 

In Computing, we will be 

using the floor robots. We 

will learn how to program 

them and debug errors in 

algorithms.  

This term in History, we will be      

learning about the Great Fire of London. 

We will find out how the fire started and 

why it spread so quickly. We 

will also learn about London, 

how it was rebuilt and what 

changes were made. 

In PSHE, Year 1 will be exploring ways 

they are similar and different to others. 

They will also explore what makes them 

special.  

In PSHE, Year 2 will be learning about 

the differences between boys and girls. 

In Spanish, we will be learning the 

Spanish words for the days of 

the week, months and seasons. 

In Religious Education, we will be  

learning about the beliefs of Islam. We 

will begin to understand that Muslims 

follow one god, Allah.  

In Music our focus is on      

machines and we will be using 

beat to recreate sounds. 

This term in Maths, Year 1 

will be exploring the     

numbers to 20 before     

moving on to addition and 

subtraction within 20.        

In Year 2, the children will 

be learning about money, 

multiplication and          

division.  

We have lots of exciting learning lined up this term.  

Important Information: 

Homework is set on a Friday via Teams and is to be  

handed in by Wednesday. It is essential that your child’s 

reading book and record is in school every day. We ask 

that your child reads at least 5 times a week and class 

rewards are in place to reward this.  

Black and white storybooks are to be returned to school on  

the normal book changing day (Wednesday) inside the 

plastic folder. 

Miss Hall’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday and Thursday. 

Miss Pavier’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday and     

Wednesday.  

Miss Marrow’s PE lessons are on a Monday and Tuesday.  

Please clearly label all items of clothing.  

KS1 Team  


